
There is a long list of reasons why avgas should not be taxed more.  Revenue from such a tax may look 
good at the bureaucratic level but the fact that pilots of modest means are most hurt by additional 
expense should be considered.  Please add my name to the list of those are speaking out against "no 
new taxes." 
 
Ken Sandine 
23960 Dodds Rd. 
Bend, OR 977701 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


